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The following messages are for both schools: 

Annual School Reports @Sutton @Bugthorpe 

School reports will be issued next Thursday. Those 
children in school will bring this home with them; those 
children at home will receive it in the post.  

School reports will obviously be slightly different this 
year. We are using the attendance figures from 1st 

September 2019 until Friday 14th February 2020. 
Teachers have made professional judgement on 
progress and attainment up until the school closure, 
due to Covid-19. We cannot offer any judgement as to 
whether or not they would have achieved the National 
‘Expected Standard’ for their individual year groups; no 
National tests went ahead this year.  

Following your report, if you would like to discuss 
anything further with your child’s class teacher, do not 
hesitate to make an appointment with the School 
Office.  

 

School Closure for the Summer @Sutton @Bugthorpe 

Both schools will close for the summer holidays on 
Thursday 16th July 2020. We will reopen again to the 
children on Wednesday 9th September 2020.  

The Government’s plan is for all children to return to 
school in September in their normal class sizes. The 
guidance and logistics regarding this have not been 
published. When this has been made available to 
schools, I will be in touch to let you know how we will 
reopen (e.g. if we need staggered drop offs/pick ups, 
school meals, before and after school clubs etc).  

Thank you for your understanding regarding this.  

 

Year 6 Leavers @Sutton @Bugthorpe 

Just to let parents know, the teachers are discussing 
with the children their ideas for the last day of school 
(Year 6). They are also looking into the logistics of 
making a leavers’ video to replace an assembly etc.  

We look forward to welcoming parents and pupils back 
to school in the Autumn term for a ‘proper send-off’. 
We will also invite back any staff, who have left us this 
school year.  

 

Headphones @Sutton @Bugthorpe 

If anyone has any headphones at home from any new 
iPhones, and you are willing to donate them to school 
to use with our ipads, they would be gratefully 
received.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mr B Holtby 

Executive Headteacher 

 


